
Dear Municipal Clerks:  
 
Re: Provincial Request for Comments on Floating Accommodations  
 
At the April 6, 2022, Regular Council meeting, County Council passed the following 
resolution:  
 
Resolution No. 138-2022  
 
Moved by Councillor Amyotte  
Seconded by Councillor Clarkson  
 
That Report PPW 2022-12 "Provincial Request for Comments on Floating 
Accommodations" be received; and  
That the report be forwarded to the Province as Peterborough County's response; and  
That the Provincial Request for Comments on Floating Accommodations be 
accompanied with Council's desire that this not be considered; and  
Further that this be sent to Association of Municipalities Ontario (AMO), Eastern Ontario 
Wardens' Caucus (EOWC) municipalities and all lower-tier municipalities.  
 
Carried  
 
For your convenience I have attached the supporting staff report from Bryan Weir, 
Director of Planning and Public Works.  
 
Should you have any questions, please contact me at kstevenson@ptbocounty.ca or 
(705) 743-0380 ext. 2101. 
 
Marissa Martin 
Administrative Services Assistant | Records  
Peterborough County 
C: (705) 760-2706 
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